
In order to support the climate change strategies of the Mainland and Hong

Kong SAR Governments, HKQAA signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU)

with UOB Hong Kong on 3 May 2022. This MoU aims at enhancing Hong Kong’s

development as a regional hub of green and sustainable finance.

Dr. Michael Lam, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA (left, left photo), and Mrs.

Christine Ip, CEO – Greater China, UOB (right, left photo), signed the MoU. The

parties will cooperate to promote the development of green finance through the

provision of suitable financial products and services as well as conformity

assessments and certifications.

This strategic partnership will leverage the strengths and resources of both parties

to encourage green and sustainable economic development in the region,

bringing greater contribution to the environment and society.
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